
March 3, 2014 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:15 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Richard Walton, Victoria Gudeman and Gina Ellis. 
 
Minutes for February 3, 2014 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $148,047.76. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed the Regional Water Board meeting held on February 19. He said that the Boonsboro 
Mayor & Council denied approval of the proposed operations agreement between the towns. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the cancellation of the last two Boonsboro Utility Board meetings. He said he had been 
requested to attend to discuss a different water meter to use. 
 
Mr. Levey said that the Water Board agreed to look into continuing the spring house repairs according to 
the plans prepared by Renn Engineering.  
 
Mr. Walton asked whether the Boonsboro Mayor & Council rejected the operation agreement because of 
certain sections or entirely. Mr. Levey said he did not know.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


